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Hi all – 
  
Attached is an informational flier on the upcoming public availability sessions for the draft Aux Sable Creek 
Watershed Plan.  There will be sessions at 1:00 and 5:30 on Thursday, January 15.  Both will be at the Kendall 
County Historic Courthouse, 110 W. Madison, Yorkville, IL.  You are encouraged to attend one of these sessions.  
The Advisory Committee was a key player in drafting this plan.  If you represent a local unit of government, please 
provide a copy to your plan commissioners and elected officials, so they know about this & have the opportunity 
to be directly involved.  
  
Committee members expressed interest in meeting after the public availability sessions, to discuss any comments 
and give final input to the Plan.  I’d like to schedule Thursday, February 26, 2009 from 4:30-6 p.m.  I’m working on 
a location & hope to be in touch soon with confirmation on that. 
  
Thanks & see you Jan. 15, 
Stephanie 
  
PS – Here are some interesting items I thought some of you might like to review: 
CitiesGoGreen 
The sustainability magazine for people in local government 
http://www.nxtbook.com/nxtbooks/verde/citiesgogreen_200812/ 
Local governments can subscribe to receive the on-line version of the magazine for free. 
  
2009 Siemens Sustainable Community Awards Now Accepting Nominations 
http://www.lgean.org/html/whatsnew.cfm?id=1402 
The Siemens Sustainable Community Awards recognize public-private coalitions for taking on the 21st challenge 
of sustainable development.  A sustainable community has committed to setting and achieving complementary 
economic, environmental, and social goals that will help build long-term competitiveness and success.  Awards go 
to local governments, chambers of commerce, convention bureaus, economic development authorities, and 
similar organizations representing the local initiative. 
  
  
Stephanie Houk Sheetz, AICP 
Land Use/Open Space Planning Manager 
  
Program Office: 
2550 Dickson Road 
Montgomery, IL  60538 
Phone: (630) 553-0687 x.304 
Fax: (630) 553-0742 
  
We save land.� We save rivers. 
www.theconservationfoundation.org 

  

� Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

  


